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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

The Belvedere Family members are given 30 slots to attend the ACLC True Family Values Luncheon and 

support the ACLC ministers. We encourage you to invite your clergy contacts, Ambassadors for Peace, 

community activist friends and yourselves as well to lend spiritual support to our True Mother as she 

speaks to the Clergy and other dignitaries. The luncheon will be held on Saturday, Dec. 3rd from 10AM-

1PM at the New York Mariott at the Brooklyn Bridge. The Luncheon is at half price, $50/person for you 

and your guests. 

 

Please call (917) 972-2853 or myself at (347) 595-5428 to sign up for the event. 

 

After the Luncheon at the Marriott, it is a quick subway ride on the A train to get to the Manhattan Center 

on 34 st. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 
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